Department of 

Human Resources

Memo

To:
Randy Poe, Superintendent
From:  Phil Sheehy, Director Human Resources
Date:
May 3, 2016
Re:  
Board Policy Revision 08.113 Graduation Requirements – 2nd Reading                                                                                              
Attached is a revision to the Graduation Requirements Board Policy 08.113.  This policy has been updated to ensure that all credits earned after graduation from the 8th grade will count for graduation and GPA calculations.

This change in the policy will allow all credits earned by students in numerous programs such as Early College, the Design School, the Area Technology Center, dual credit opportunities, and summer courses to count toward GPA calculations and graduation, effective immediately. 
Human Resources recommends approval of this update.  
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